
Walden Woods Conservancy 
Committee Reports 

July 2017 
 
Community Garden: 
The community garden has two replacement planters that are soon to be designed with 
a summer plant theme.  Once again, THANK YOU, PETER! 
 
Communications: 
Committee made three boundary presentations.  Two were open to all special sessions. 
About 30 people attended. One was request of Duplex at their Council meeting.   The 
brochure "The Long and Short of It" was printed.  300 copies were 
distributed.  Boundaries material will be posted on the website on or about 8/1. 
Documents: 
All is set for Aug 1 emailing/mailing of boundaries amendment. M. Perlstein is putting 
final signature touches on amendment signature form.  Elite has committed to Aug 
1.  Three Rule additions/changes should be on the agenda for Notice and Comment. 
 
Environmental: 
The Environmental Committee had to postpone its last two Saturday working meetings 
due to weather; it's been a wet early summer. We will resume our efforts after 
vacations are done with in mid-August or early September. 
 
Meeting House: 
We have been watering the flowers.  Mark from Russo is aware that several smaller 
plants have died.  The will be replaced. A contractor weather stripped the front 
door.  Chris is awaiting quotes on repair of the chimney.  Seven rentals are scheduled. 
 
Rec & Social Committee: 
Nothing to report this month 
 
Standards:  
See attached 
 
Welcome: 
June 20 – July 17, 2017 
 
Welcome Letters Sent:  2 
1 Townhome (Renter) 
1 Ridge (Owner) 
 
Visits: 6 
3 Duplex (2 Owners; 1 Renter) 
1 Townhome (Renter) 
2 Village (Owners) 
 
 
Visits to be Made:  3 
2 Townhome (1 Owner; 1 Renter) 



1 Ridge (Owner) 
 
Contact was made with two Townhome renters to schedule welcome visits but neither 
felt settled in enough for a visit.  Both will email us when they’re ready. 
 
Committee Resignation 
I forgot to report last month that Bonnie Farmer has resigned from the Welcome 
Committee. 
 
 
 


